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No change for Labour Day

	The upcoming Labour Day holiday will not impact garbage collection for Caledon residents.

People in town will have their trash and recycling (blue box, green bin and yard waste) collected regular collection days during the

week.

All Community Recycling Centres will be closed Monday (Sept. 2) and will re-open Tuesday.
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